
July 4, 2012 
     
Mr. David W. Danner      
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Petition for forebearance from Auto Transportation regulation. 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

The attached document corrects the name of the field that the Seahawks play in. 
In my original request I called the field Quest Field.  Staff has advised that the new name 
of the field is CenturyLink Field. 
I have made this name change on my request. 
Please accept this change and don’t redocket 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Richard Johnson 


